SHALLOTTE BOARD OF ALDERMEN
BUDGET WORKSHOP

APRIL 14, 2010

3:15 P.M.

The Shallotte Board of Aldermen met for a budget workshop on April 14, 2010 at 3:15 p.m. in the council chambers of the Shallotte Town Hall located at 110 Cheers Street with Mayor Buddy Kelly presiding.
Aldermen present:  Alan Lewis, Walt Eccard, Larry Harrelson, Jimmy Bellamy and Mike Pease

Aldermen absent:  None

Staff present:  Sandy Strickland, Albert Hughes, Mimi Gaither, Rodney Gause, Scott Branning and Paul Dunwell

I.  CALL TO ORDER

Mayor Kelly called the meeting to order.  A motion was made by Alan Lewis seconded by Walt Eccard to open the meeting.  Motion carried 5 yes 0 no.

II.  POLICE DEPARTMENT

Rodney Gause and Scott Branning reviewed their department’s expenditures for the 2010/2011 Fiscal Year Budget.  With no major changes, the requested budget that was presented totaled $1,328,596 (less proposed department expansion, $240,000 = $1,088,596).

III.  FIRE DEPARTMENT

Paul Dunwell reviewed his department’s expenditures for the 2010/2011 Fiscal Year Budget.  With no major changes, the requested budget totaled $875,977.

IV.   ADJOURN

A motion was made by Alan Lewis seconded by Walt Eccard to adjourn the meeting at 4:50 p.m.  Motion carried 5 yes 0 no.

Respectfully submitted,

______________________________________________

Town Clerk                                                      Date

